Gentet, Matthias

From: pam Zinkin NN
Sent: 04 August 2017 20:34

To: Planning

Subject: 2017/3692/P

T object to the proposed building extensions to the Waterhouse for the main reason that construction
vehicles will attempt go down the unique lane that leads to kenwood.
If an alternative route is assured I will withdraw this objection

Objection to plan if construction vehicles use the country lane.

I realise that the complex building plans, which 1 now hear include a hydrotherapy pool and two extensions ,
may help improve the life of one rich disabled person but I feel he or she would agree that other less
privileged disabled people should not be disadvantaged by the building plans.

Nor should other lane users, such as mothers pushing children, children of all ages, people of all abilities
and ages walking along that lane, cyclists, people walking their own dogs , joggers, runners, people using
the women's pond. Just one morning I observed 10 runners, a wheelchair user, someone using a mobility
scooter, two elderly women with walking sticks, two men pushing their toddlers in push chairs , some
mothers with babies in prams, 5 children with families , three cyclists, bird watchers, etc. Please think of our
needs as well as the harm the lorries would do to the natural environment, the birds and the nature of that
special lane.

DR P Zinkin

Contact. Via email.



